
Appeal
My Appeal to the Representation Review 2024 – Final Proposal is as follows:

Representation Review 2024 – Final Proposal
Appeal Form

Contact details
Name : 

Organisation (if representing):

Organisation role:  

Postal address: 								        Postcode:

Email:       									         Phone: 

Signature:
(or person authorised to sign on behalf of submitter)

Environment Southland adopted its final proposal for representation arrangements on 25 September 2024.
Information on the final proposal and the representation review process is available on our website at www.es.govt.nz/
repreview2024
Any person who made a submission on Council’s initial proposal may lodge a written appeal against the Council’s 
decision. An appeal must relate to the matters raised in that person’s submission.
Appeals will be considered by the Local Government Commission.
The appeal period opens on 4 October 2024 and closes 5.00pm on Monday 4 November 2024.

Privacy Statement
Appeals are part of a public consultation process. All appeals (including names and contact details) are provided in their entirety to 
the Local Government Commission (LGC). Your personal information will be used by the LGC for administration of a possible hearing 
process, including informing you of their decision. Names of appellants may be listed in a determination held publicly on Local 
Government Commission’s website.

Submitting an appeal
Complete and return this form to Environment Southland by 5.00pm Monday 4 November 2024:

	Ý Email to - consultation@es.govt.nz
	Ý Drop off to the Environment Southland office: Cnr North Road & Price Street, Invercargill
	Ý Freepost to: 	   

Environment Southland  
Freepost 247418 
Private Bag 90116 
Invercargill 9840

Please use additional paper if required.
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